
New Parents Open Evening 

Wednesday 8th November at 

5:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

If you child is due to start school in September 2024, 

come along to our Open Evening on Wednesday 8th 

November at 5:30pm 

Heads presentation will start at 5:30pm followed by 

an opportunity to view the school and meet staff, 

school council and governors. 

This event is for parents only, opportunities will be available for your child to 

view the school later. 

No appointments necessary, just turn up, we’ll see you then! If you can not 

make this date please telephone the school. 


